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Bealings School
01473 622376

www.bealings.net
7th June 2021

Dear Parents & Carers

Re:  Tempest photos

Tomorrow your child we be able to bring home the order form and proof photo following the recent visit to school by Tempest Photography.

For ordering please follow the instructions on the order form.   Probably the most convenient way is online at www.tempest-orders.co.uk. (order to be completed within 7 working days).
Alternatively you can complete the order form and return in the Tempest envelope enclosing payment or by completing the card details section.  All sealed envelopes should be returned to school with the details on the front of the envelope completed.

Please note the deadline for return of the envelopes to school is 3.00pm on Thursday 17th June.

We hope you like your photos, all orders earn commission for the school.

Many thanks

The Bealings Team
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